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Bourns® Trimpot® Division
Announces 7914 Product Update

Bourns is pleased to announce a product update to Model 7914. Effective January 1, 2007 with date
code 7A, we will begin phasing in a new housing material. The new housing material is natural in color
and meets current Bourns recommended processing guidelines.

There is no change in form, fit or function of the product.

New samples and test data are available upon request. There will be a transition period where both
types of housing materials may be shipped.

S W I T C H E S

Please feel free to contact Bourns if you have any questions or comments. 

  
  
  

  
  
  
 

Brown Housing Material versus New Natural Housing Material
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http://www.bourns.com/pdfs/7914.pdf



